
115 N. JEFFERSON ST. PEORIA, ILL. 

ee/RL 
BASIC ABC NETWORK 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street N. E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

1290 O N YOUR DIAL 5,000 WATTS 

October 8, 1952 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This letter will verify your report 
of the reception of this station on September 27, 1952. 
Rxa,mination of our program log and comparing it to 
your report leaves no doubt that you heard WIRL on the 
above date. We thank you very much for your nice 
letter and hope to hear from you again. 

Best of luck with your DX activities. 

Sincerely yours, 
Illinois Valley Broadc4sting Co. 

Rudolph T. Luukinen 
Chief Engineer 

RTL sg 


